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The Government has recently announced changes to the Road User Charges (RUC), which will
take effect from 1 July 2020. See the Ministry of Transport website for more information.

To cover the increase in RUC costs within our
transport and courier fleets, New Zealand
Post will be increasing the RUC surcharge to
0.90% from 1 July 2020. The surcharge will
apply to all CourierPost and Pace products
and services. The increase is in line with the
government changes effective 1 July 2020.

The RUC surcharge is included, together with
the Variable Fuel Rate (VFR), in the Variable
Price component of our invoices and
statements. The surcharge is calculated to
reflect the increase in costs to NZ Post and is
updated in line with changes to Road User
Charges.
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